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found that this method can capture
the nonlinear variations of the
amplitude, its phase can be reflected
by the extracted features.
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==== We present a novel vision-
based-feedback control strategy for a
series of vibration-inducing tasks. A
team of ultrasonic sensors is used to
measure the vibration of the motor,
and the information is transmitted to
a kinematic feedback controller. We
design a vision-based controller by a
3D camera to estimate the current
status of the motor. The advantages
of the proposed vision-based-
feedback control method lie in the
fact that it can be applied to different



vibration-inducing tasks and the most
of the related feedback tasks can be
replaced by this method. We verify
the effectiveness and reliability of the
method using various vibration-
inducing tests, and the effectiveness
and validity of the proposed method
are well validated. We summarize the
pros and cons of the method as
follows. 1\) [**Pros**]{} - (1)For
robotic vibration-inducing tasks, the
feedback controller is totally
different from the traditional closed-



loop controller. This ensures the
practicability and effectiveness of the
method. - (2)For most of the
vibration-inducing tasks, the required
vibration frequency is predefined and
can be detected by an ultrasonic
sensor. The transmission of the
vibration signal to the kinematic
controller is easy and efficient. -
(3)The proposed feedback control
strategy has the advantages of being
applicable to the vibration-inducing
tasks with different dynamics,



robustness and precision. - (4)With
the proposed vision-based-feedback
controller, the human can sense the
current status of the robot via the
feedback system, and be aware of the
variation and direction
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Keymacro is a fast, handy and free
application that lets you create
macro keys on your keyboard and



store their codes in a database. For
example, you may create a single hot
key combination for copying text in
MS Word or opening a URL in a
browser. This program also allows
you to store and execute different
macros, record your actions and
store the recording in any type of
format. The database can even store
up to 12 records for each macro,
allowing you to keep the custom
sequences you create in a single
place. Macro key functions Keymacro



lets you create single macros or
multiple macros. You can also make
these programs configurable, so that
they are executed in the specified
order and/or time, or according to
the specified keyboard layout. In
addition, the utility lets you set any
text or number as a macro code.
Thus, you can easily store a number
of codes in a single macro, which can
be executed with a single keyboard
key press. You can also make a
macro key print a string of text or a



picture, open any program, control
the screen, or run any command, all
with a single keypress. Macro entry
Keymacro enables you to easily set
up all your favorite keyboard
shortcuts, making it possible to do
such things as copy text from the
Microsoft Word document, or open a
website, or launch any program.
What’s more, you can store these
shortcuts in a database that you can
access anywhere via a single
database program. The entries can



be easily exported to Microsoft Excel,
and the customizations can be
imported back to the database.
Moreover, the software lets you
record the macros you create, store
them in a video format, and play
them back with your PC’s soundcard.
Macro recording Keymacro lets you
record both the actions you perform
with the application and the
keyboard shortcut you use. For
example, you may record a macro for
opening a web page in the Google



browser. You may also record the
keyboard shortcut for a browser,
along with the text you’re copying
from the web page. In addition, you
can record the startup time, so that
the program opens up faster next
time you run it. When recording a
macro, you may store it in a
database, which you can access via a
built-in database manager program.
The generated codes can be exported
to an Excel spreadsheet, and the
entries can be easily imported to the



database. You can even use them to
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System Requirements:

Windows PC AMD Athlon 64 X2
3800+ or Intel Core 2 Duo E6800 2
GB RAM (4 GB recommended) 2 GB
free space in hard drive Sound Card
Cards in the PC are optional Support
for DirectX 1080p or higher
recommended DirectX 9 required
Recommended Disk Space:
Microsoft’s solution offers a single
license of Frostbite for a whopping
$49.99. You can’t beat that! You can



get the game for a very
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